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Sensitive: Legal 

NSW Police Force 
5 October 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

By email: enzo.camporeale@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes — Summons No. NSWPF192 

We refer to: 
a) summons No. NSWPF192, issued to the Commissioner of NSW Police (Commissioner) 

dated 29 September 2023 (Summons) and returnable on 4 October 2023 at 10 am; 
b) your letter to us dated 29 September 2023 attaching the summons (Letter); 
c) our letter to you dated 4 October 2023 requesting an extension to 5 October 2023 at 

12 pm; and 
d) your email to us dated 4 October 2023 confirming the extension has been approved. 

The Summons and Letter are enclosed for convenience. 

Response 
Our office is instructed that despite extensive searches being undertaken by the Public Affairs 
Branch of the NSWPF, no material responsive to the Summons which has not previously been 
produced has been identified. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiries Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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